
 

Sent to:  Lise Fuhr and Jonathan Robinson 
Date:  21 January 2016 
Subject:  CCWG-ACCT Request for Guidance on PTI – IRP 
 
 

Dear Lise, Dear Jonathan, 
This is to inform you that further to our call #79, the CCWG-ACCT seeks the CWG-Stewardship’s 
guidance on the two proposed approaches that were suggested to address the dependency 
that relates to PTI compliance through the Independent Review Process (IRP) i.e.:  

1. Provide direct access to IRP for PTI action or inaction; 
2. Oblige ICANN in Bylaws to ensure PTI compliance, in which case failure to do is covered 

by IRP. 

We are currently in the final stages of discussion to issue our supplemental report and would 
need to close this item by 28 January. Any prompt feedback you could send us would be much 
appreciated.  
 
We look forward to your guidance. 
Thank you. 
 
Best regards, 
Mathieu, Thomas, León 
 


